
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 21, 2003

TO: Honorable Troy Fraser, Chair, Senate Committee on Business & Commerce 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB543 by Jones, Jesse (Relating to certain restrictions on the delivery or installation of a 
new or used manufactured home in a flood-prone area.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Based on the analysis of the Department of Housing and Community Affairs, the provisions of the bill 
would have no fiscal impact to the state.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 332 Department of Housing and Community Affairs

LBB Staff: JK, JRO, CL, RT, DE
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